
Continuity of Learning Plan 
March 16-March 27, 2020 

 

Norton City Schools​ is committed to providing engaging learning 

experiences for students during this division-wide shutdown. 

Therefore, NCS is providing a number of resources to ensure 

the continuation of learning experiences at home. 

General:  ​Each School/Level has broad opportunities that all 

students can access. These opportunities are offered for 

students to help maintain learning.  They are not intended to 

be graded. 

Specific:  ​Each teacher/grade level has created a platform for 

providing activities and communicating with students and 

families. Google Classroom, REMIND, Webpages, email, phone 

communication, etc. are some sources being used.  These 

activities and experiences are offered to support students in 

maintaining their learning.  These activities will not result in 

grades or penalizing the student in any manner.  

 


